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October was an absolute whirlwind. I mentioned in my last report that we had
several people move away over the summer and that, in September, the attendance in
our Bible study was pretty low. Praise God, it has been growing again and we now have
around 10. It's a very diverse group. We have people from France, America, Nigeria,
and India. All of them are believers and we are trying to equip them to begin reaching
their unbelieving friends and family with the gospel.

In addition to this group, we're—aiso working with French locals—who—are not ——
believers. God has added to our contacts and we are spending time with them and gently
nudging them towards the Lord. Our most recent contacts are neighbors that moved in
upstairs from us. I helped them move their things in and it's already opened the door to
us having dinner with them (where I got to talk about who we are and why we're here),
and they asked us to feed their cat last week while they went on vacation. It's a young
couple with two small children that moved here from Paris for work. Pray for God to
work in their lives, that they will respond positively to the gospel.

I also have contacts from language exchanges and from a choir that Taylor and I
Jjoined. Pray that God will continue working in those relationships.

There are some other exciting things that are in the works as well, which I will
share later once its more concrete. I'll leave it as “unspoken” for now and simply ask for
you to lift it to the Lord in prayer.

Lastly, I want to mention Kylie. She's had a few more churches vote to support
her monthly, which puts her at 30% of her goal. At 75% she'll be able to move on the
field and get to work. Pray for God to continue leading churches to partner with her.
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